
 

  
LICENSING ACT 2003 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE 
 

Notice is hereby given that Walsall Council (The Licensing Authority) 
has received notice pursuant to Section 53A of the Licensing Act 
2003 from West Midlands Police for a Premises Licence Summary 
Review relating to:  
 
Discotheque (aka DeCode) – 133 Lichfield Street, Walsall, WS1 
1SL.  
 
The grounds of the application for review are that: 

In the opinion of a senior police officer of West Midlands Police 
these premises are associated with serious crime or disorder or 
both. 
 

Anyone who wishes to make representations regarding this review 
application must do so in writing. Representations should be sent to 
the Licensing Unit at the address given below or via email to 
licensing@walsall.gov.uk   

Written representations must be received no later than 24 December 
2024.  
 

The Licences Register can be viewed upon request at the Licensing 
Unit, Clean & Green Depot, 200 Pelsall Road, Brownhills, Walsall, 
WS8 7EN. 
 

It is an offence under Section 158 of the Licensing Act 2003 to 
knowingly or recklessly make a false statement in connection with an 
application. The maximum fine on summary conviction for the offence 
is £5000.  
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